Bridget McCulloch-8127 /

From: Mayor Nadine Taylor

Sent: Tuesday, 26 March 2024 9:39 AM
To: Jamie Arbuckle

Subject: Re: Public Defender and Catch up

It’d be great to meet and catch up. Would 11.30 Weds work for you?

Do you want to come to my office or go somewhere external? I’'m flexi, happy to fitin.
Cheers

Nadine

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Jamie Arbuckle <Jamie.Arbuckle@marlborough.govt.nz>
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 9:13:09 AM

To: Mayor Nadine Taylor <mayor@marlborough.govt.nz>
Subject: Public Defender and Catch up

Hi Nadine
I' was wondering if you would be available for catchup on Wednesday April the 3rd in the morning ? |
have attached the Hansard of the recent Ministry of Justice review where | was able to ask about why

Marlborough does not have a Public defender. It would also be a good chance to discuss other
issues. | have a meeting at 10-11am so can do before or after this time.

Sent from my iPad



